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Daemen University 
Faculty and StaffAdriane Williams is a recipient of one of this year’s coveted 

IDEA awards, which recognize champions of inclusion, diversity, equity, and awareness in the 
community and the workplace. Adriane will be honored on February 13

th at the IDEA Awards 
ceremony. Please join me in congratulating Adriane (awilliam@daemen.edu) on this well-
deserved honor. 
 
Second, I am writing to announce that Kari Costelloe, Chief of Staff, has accepted a position at 
the University at Buffalo, where she will help lead the expansion of IT’s Strategic Portfolio 
Management Office and oversee top-level IT projects. We wish her the best in her new position 
and thank her for her contribution to Daemen. Please join me in extending our thanks to Kari 
(kcostell@daemen.edu) 


